
 

Accessing your Parent/Student Portal Account: 

1. Parent Portal Access for current users has not changed.  If you currently have a parent portal 

account, you are ready to complete the Data Confirmation process. 

 

2. **NEW STUDENTS Parent Portal Access:**  New parent/student e-mail accounts will receive 

an e-mail after June 26th  from DoNotReply@aeries.net indicating a parent portal account was 

created with your username and password.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Please use the user name and password in the e-mail to sign into your Parent Portal and 

complete the Data Confirmation for the 2023-24 school year:  
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